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UNIVERSITY LOGO 

 
It has come to the attention of the University management that there is a prevalent 

practice among staff members of using incorrect logos in communications, 

memorandums and other official publications. This practice has led to confusion 

and misrepresentation of our institutional identity. 

 

To ensure accurate representation and adherence to official standards, all staff 

members are hereby requested to obtain the digital copy of the correct and 

authorized University logo. This is readily available in the Office of the Registrar. 

 

Going forward, it is imperative that only the correct logo be used for all internal 

communications, memorandums, and any other publications requiring the 

University logo. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in upholding the integrity of the University’s 

official symbols. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Senate 


